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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  GENERAL LEGAL COUNSEL SERVICES RFP RESPONDENTS 

FROM: RICHARD WHITE, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

RE:  QUESTIONS FROM RESPONDENTS 

DATE:  APRIL 7, 2025 

 

In accordance with Section VI POINT OF CONTACT of the General Legal Counsel Services 
Request for Proposal (RFP), written questions regarding the RFP and the IPOPIF were due to the 
Executive Director on April 4, 2025.  All written questions (without the identification of the 
questioner) and the answer(s) would be shared with all the respective respondents and posted on 
the website during the week of April 14 – 18, 2025. 

As of the close of business on Friday, April 4, 2025, there were no written questions received by 
the Executive Director from respondents to the General Legal Counsel Services RFP. 

At this time, there is no additional information to be provided to potential respondents to this RFP 
and respondents are encouraged to periodically check the website for additional information. 

 

 

 

 


